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2023 USTA PNW NOMINATIONS ARE OPEN
VOTE FOR YOUR FAVORITE CAPTAIN & FACILITY

USTA PNW Adult leagues and tournaments would not exist without our amazing league 
team captains and our incredible network of host tennis clubs and tennis centers. Team 
captains work tirelessly to field a team each week of the league season. This is no small 
task, and often requires a steely nerve and remarkable patience. We are so fortunate in 
the PNW to be able to play our league matches and tournaments at some of the most 
beautiful and well-managed tennis facilities in the country. The work of each facility’s 
staff often goes unnoticed, but is always appreciated!

As your way of thanking and recognizing your team captain for their efforts, you can 
nominate them for the prestigious Captain of the Year award. Do you have a favorite tennis 
facility? If so, please cast your vote for the 2023 Facility of the Year award. 

2023 Captain of the Year - Click HERE to make your nomination

2023 PNW Facility of the Year - Click HERE to make your nomination

Regional Sportsmanship Nomination - Click HERE to make your nomination

Thank you for your nominations and for recognizing the great people and facilities that 
make USTA PNW tennis the best in the country.  ■
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeic62lSmiUQMQGSPBpQ7tFBEXHcDjTo6O486_OzlvWlgG4dQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScgSMIfTNe5qEBVgsriRZv5XU_E6JXyxE2thM0p8TeeVYyuxg/viewform
https://form.jotform.com/223215389007150

